THE SUPS SUPPORTER

STEVENAGE UNDERWATER PHOTOGRAPHIC SOCIETY

NOTES OF MEETING HELD ON

TUESDAY 9 JUNE 2015
INTRODUCTION

The Neil Major was away so Dave Collins acted as Chairman.  Dave welcomed all to the meeting.  Many of the members were on dive trips so only 8 people attended.  Dave made the usual announcements regarding health and safety.
Dave explained the programme for the evening and made the following announcements:
· There is an exhibition of SUPS photographs by SUPS members at the Gordon Craig Pi Restaurant Gallery until Wednesday 27 June 2015.  You can visit the exhibition during the opening hours of the Stevenage Arts and Leisure Centre, entry is free.
· The meeting on the 14 July 2015 will be a Photoshoot at Royston Heath followed by an opportunity to socialise.  Details and directions will be issued prior to then by email.

· The committee want to know what types of things members would like to get from SUPS.  In order to meet your wants, needs and expectations the Committee need to know what they are.  Dave has sent a questionnaire to all club members, if you haven’t already done so please complete it and return it to him.  Surveys can be anonymous if you wish.  

· The theme for the August Focus On Competition is “Frames”.  The five images talk will be by Ken Sullivan and the main talk will be about the 2016 Calendar.

Five Images by Alison Pettitt
Alison showed five images taken using a 10x Lee Big Stopper Neutral Density filter.  This has been used to take photographs which have been very successful in SUPS competitions.  She showed the equipment she has been using and explained how the filter is used and some of the challenges involved.

Diving with Sharks by Josh Williams
Josh gave a talk about the time he spent working at the Bahamas Bimini Biological Field Station Foundation Shark Lab.  The talk included information about the centre, the types of Sharks present in the area, the research projects in progress while Josh was working there, and some of the difficulties faced.   
The SUPS members at the meeting asked Josh if he would repeat the presentation again at a later date as they would like to hear it again and thought those who were unable to attend the meeting this month would be interested.
Focus on Portraits
· Above Water






There were 22 entries
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	1st Paul Pettitt

Divers of the Future
	2rd Dave Baker


	2nd Dave Collins

Father & Son


· Below Water






There were 30 entries
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	1st Dave Baker


	2rd Bob Allen

Citron Gobby Dahab

Red Sea
	2nd Paul Pettitt




NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be on Tuesday 14 July 2015 at Royston Heath, instructions on where and when to meet will be sent out before then. 
The agenda for the meeting on Tuesday 11 August is:
· The theme for the Focus On is “Frames”
· Ken Sullivan is showing 5 images

· The talk is about images for the 2016 Calendar
A SUPS SUPPORTER!

